
Dear Parent
 
Greeting for the day!
The long awaited Annual Summer Vacation for Classes Pre-Nursery -
VIII begins from 1 st June 2020. The School will reopen on 1 st July 2020
(online classes).
When the year 2020 commenced, no one had thought that the schools
would have to issue Advisory to stay home during summer vacation. But
as the events have unfolded over the past two months, this is the best
possible option -
Stay Home, Stay Safe cocooned in the love, warmth and care of your
family. We would be eagerly awaiting your safe return to learning and
pursuit of knowledge.


